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Welcome to the Registry! 

Congratulations to both Dr Eleanor Gerada 
recruiting her first patient in Malta this month 
and Dr Venera Eshenkulova introducing the 
first patients from as far as Kyrgystan!  
 

We have also had new centre's recruiting across England, Wales, Northern Ireland, 
Netherlands and Italy this month. Thank you very much to each of you for all your help 
and support and contributions to the registry. 

We have enrolled over 2000 patients! 

Please remember to visit the EMBARC homepage for links to all the latest 

publications and news in regards to our Network members. If you have a recent 

paper we have not displayed and would like it to be highlighted on the homepage 

please let us know. Likewise, if there is any information in particular you would 

like to see detailed in the monthly newsletter please contact 

info@bronchiectasis.eu 

Follow us on Twitter  

@EMBARCnetwork  

If you have not already done so - please do not forget to submit your 

signed Data Sharing Agreement to the EMBARC team. Without this we 

cannot pay you for your hard work!! 

------------------------------------------------------ 

All invoices need to be in English and addressed to; 

The European Bronchiectasis Registry 

Clinical Research Centre 

James Arrott drive 

University of Dundee 

Ninewells Hospital and Medical School 

Dundee DD1 9SY, UK 

 

Alternatively, they can be emailed directly to the study coordinator; 

m.l.crichton@dundee.ac.uk  

Please do not send invoices directly to the finance department. 

Questions or comments? E-mail us at 

info@bronchiectasis.eu  

     Current investigators 

EMBARC INDIA is a joint initiative between EMBARC and 
the Respiratory Research Network of India (RRNI) 
 
In 2014, it was Dr Raja Dhar’s initiative to collaborate with 
EMBARC in creating the first chronic respiratory disease 
registry initiative in India.  
 
EMBARC INDIA commenced in October 2015 and have 
already recruited 126 patients to the registry with the help of 
33 investigators. 
 
For more information on EMBARC INDIA or to contact the 
team please visit their website 

EMBARC INDIA  

Call for Abstracts 

The 1st World Bronchiectasis Conference will be held over three days in The Herrenhausen 
Palace, Hannover. EMBARC invites you to attend the programme of events and encourages 
the submission of posters and abstracts for oral presentations displaying data you have con-
tributed to the EMBARC registry. 

 The deadline for abstract submission is February 29th. 

 The deadline for poster submission is April 15th.  

 
Those who wish to submit an abstract but feel they may miss this deadlines please contact 
info@bronchiectasis.eu or breath@mh-hannover.de  
 
For further information regarding the conference, session speakers, abstract submission and 
registration please visit  

As active investigators, you have unrestricted access to the data collected from your own 
centre which can be downloaded from your account. In order to access a wider range of data 
for a particular bronchiectasis research question, an application form must be submitted to 
the EMBARC study coordinator. This form can be downloaded through a direct link on the 
website which also provides further details. The page can be accessed directly here 
 
Facilitating Research Into Existing National DataSets (FRIENDS) is an affiliated registry 
that contains data from 6 countries, but has the advantage of having up to 5 years follow-up 
data. For more information surrounding this data please visit the EMBARC page 
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